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Our 14th Charity Walkathon took place on 25 November 2017

(Saturday) at Tai Po Waterfront Park and approximately 1,000

persons with and without disabilities participated in this meaningful
event which demonstrated the spirit of social inclusion.

Dr. Joseph KWOK, B.B.S., J.P., Chairman of Fu Hong Society,
expressed heartfelt gratitude to different sectors and the general
public, particularly those community and corporate volunteers who
joined the Walkathon for the first time, for their generous support
to raise funds for the Society to continue to develop services for
persons with intellectual disabilities, psychiatric disabilities and
autism spectrum disorders. The Society also gave its sincerest thanks to the sponsors who provided souvenirs
and photography service for the participants. This year, Citybase Property Management Limited gained "The
Biggest Team Award” and it had a total of 110 volunteers joined the Walkathon. Let us continue with our
concerted efforts to promote social inclusion!




